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WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY

PULLMAN, WASHINGTON 99163

DEPARTMENT OF PURE AND APPLIED MATHEMATICS

July 3, 1974

Mr. R, V. Hogg
Department of Statdistics
University of Iowa

Towa City, Iowa 52240

Dear Mr. Hogg:

Since you are the governor of the Iowa section of Mathematical
Association of America, I would like to use you as a vehicle to inform
the members of M.A.A. in your section about the attached program.

Hopefully this program will help to give mathematicians a wider
range of influence on mathematics education at the pre-college level
as well as widen their realm of expertise. Any new jobs that mathema-
ticians can demonstrate that they can do helps increase the demand
for their service.

I also solicit your recommendations about individuals you know
who you believe would be effective after being trained in these special
ways.

Sincerely,
P panes 7/)%’[5/ T

ames H. Jordan
Professor of Mathematics
Project Director
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